
Faculty Women of Color Caucus
promoting dialogue  

on diversity and inclusion

The ASU Faculty Women of Color Caucus invites you 

to join us for the Fall Welcome Reception. This is a 

great opportunity to meet fellow colleagues and to 

learn more about the planned work for the upcoming 

year. FWOCC President Alejandra Elenes and Vice 

Provost Stanlie James will deliver welcoming remarks.

Parking Information:
Parking is available in the University Club lot. Additional parking 
is available in the Fulton garage located on the corner of  
College and University. Parking will be validated for the event.

Questions:
Please email: fwocc@asu.edu

ASU Faculty Women of Color Caucus provides a space, network and resources for faculty women of color at ASU 
to thrive and succeed. The FWOCC hosts a variety of special events and programs to engage the university community 

and to promote dialogue on diversity and inclusion.

September 12, 2017
3:30–5 p.m.
Tempe campus 
University Club, Heritage Room

Fall Welcome 
Reception

RSVP by September 6 at Eventbrite Link

asufwoccfallreception2017.eventbrite.com


